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Issue Date: 9/30/19 

Subject: Product Discontinuation Notification 

This is notification Monolithic Power Systems will discontinue the part numbers listed below:  

MP8051DQU-LF-P  

MP8051DQU-LF-Z  

Effective 10/01/2019, MPS will no longer offer this part. There is no replacement part.  

Purchase orders will not be accepted as there is no inventory.  

Please remove this part number from your website. 

 

If you should have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Laura Hamilton via email at 

Laura.Hamilton@monolithicpower.com or USCSR@monolithicpower.com 
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